
 

 

State Of Nevada Employee Pricing at Michael Hohl Motor Company 

 

In recognition of the valuable contributions made by State employees, Michael Hohl Motor 
Company is pleased to offer special pricing arrangements. This pricing structure will be 

based on INVOICE not MSRP, encompassing all applicable rebates and incentives.  

For those who have identified the specific vehicle, trim, or package they desire, we 
encourage you to contact us, and we will provide an accurate quote promptly.  

If you are still in the process of evaluating options and believe that experiencing various 
trims would assist in refining your selection, we are more than willing to arrange a visit at 
your convenience to explore our extensive inventory. At present, we offer a wide array of 

cars, trucks, and SUVs. Should we not possess the exact vehicle you seek, we can typically 
locate it and facilitate its availability within one week.  

For further information or to schedule a visit, please reach out to Corey Dickerson for 
exclusive pricing and promo. It is important to note that making an appointment does not 
obligate you to purchase a vehicle; it simply enables us to prepare for your arrival and to 

have the vehicle(s) of interest ready for your examination. This procedure also ensures that 
you benefit from the specialized pricing structure.  

We recognize the value of your time and are committed to minimizing any unnecessary 
duration spent in the dealership. Securing an appointment will expedite the process and 

provide you with a seamless experience.  

Michael Hohl Motor Company eagerly anticipates the opportunity to earn your business. 

  

Corey Dickerson 

Cell: 775-443-1600 

Email: Corey.Dickerson@michaelhohl.com 

 


